STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY, MINERALS AND NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT
OiL CONSERVATION DIVISION

GARREY CARRUTHERS Ay " POST OFFICE BOX 2088

GOVERNGCR i p A é 7 STATE LAND OFFCE BUILDING
H 2t SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 87504

i ) (505) B27-5800

QOctober 28, 1987

Conoco, Inc.
P.0. Box 460
Hobbs, NM 88240

Attention: R.E. Irelan

RE: Application for an Unorthodox Gas
Well Location for the Meyers A-1 Well
No. 19, 1980' FNL - 890' FEL (Unit H)
of Section 18, T-21S, R-36E, Eumont
Gas Pool, Lea County, New Mexico.

Dear Mr. Irelan:

In reviewing the subject application, it was found that this well
is within an existing 440-acre non-standard Eumont Gas proration
and spacing unit, authorized by Division Order No. R-6141, dated
October 12, 1979, comprising the following described acreage:

TOWNSHIP 21 SOUTH, RANGE 36 EAST, NMPM

Section 17: S&SW/4, S/2 NW/4
Section 18: N/2 NE/4, SE/4 NE/4, and N/2 SE/4.

Said Order No. R-6141 also authorized the simultaneous dedication
of this unit to the following wells all at unorthodox locations:

Meyer A-1 Well No. 11, 1980' FS&WL (Unit K), Section 17
Meyer A-1 Well No. 6 660' FNL - 1980' FEL (Unit B), Section 16
Meyer A-1 Well No. 14, 1980' FS&EL (Unit L), Section 16

The Meyer A-1 Well No. 14 was converted to a Eunice Monument Gb/SA
South Unit Well in December 1986.

Your application also stated that the subject well is a replacement
for the former Meyer A-1 Well No. 8 (Chevron's Eunice Monument
South Unit Well No. 376), located 1980' FNL and 660' FEL (Unit H)
of said Section 16. Our records show that the No. 8 well was never
completed in the Eumont Gas Pool.
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Per my telephone conversation on Friday October 23, 1987 with Hugh
Ingram and Ann Bullion of your office, this application is being
set for hearing on November 18, 1987 to amend said Order No. R-6141
to include this well in this existing non-standard gas proration
unit that straddles a section line and has presently dedicated to
it two unorthodox wells. The Division feels this hearing is
necessary because of all of the infractions that exist within this
unit and since all previous exceptions required a hearing in the
first place.

Please contact me if you should have any questions concerning this

matter.
/
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Sincerely, .

s

Mlchael E. Stogner
Engineer/Chief Hearing Officer

MES/ag

cc: Jerry Sexton
Hugh Ingram
Ann Bullion
Case File



